
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 23/12/22 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

Congratulations on finishing Term 4 and year 2022 here with the EA Networks Centre Swim School! 
 
We had a lot of fun this week with our Swim School Summer Games. It was fun to see swimmers using 

their skills to enjoy the competitive nature of swimming.  
 

Swimmer of the Term 
 

Our team nominate swimmers throughout the term who represent our Swim 
School Values or achieve a difficult swimming technique they have been 

working on for a while. With our friends from Speedo sponsoring, the Swimmer of the Term 
award, goes to one school aged swimmer and one preschool swimmer.  
 
For Term 4 the school ages swimmer was awarded to Freddy Grieve for “Coming so far from not being 
interested in going in or under the water to becoming quite the fish! Freddy has begun to really listen ad is 
quite a little gem!” Our preschool age swimmer was awarded to Finn McCallum for “Being the most 
improved in all of the instructor’s classes and always having a smile on his face!” 
 
Congratulations Freddy & Finn your awards will be at customer service for pick up or when you return back 
to lessons in Term 1 2023. 

 

Holiday Swim Programme 2023 
 

Our Holiday Programme will run the weeks of January 9th – 13th, January 16th – 20th and 
January 23rd -27th.  
These lessons are a great place to experience having lessons every day for the week which 
many swimmers have found helped them progress through their level curriculum. 
 

We also will have Little Splashers running Mondays and Fridays during these three weeks for babies – 3 
years from 9.50-10.30am. Cost is $5.00 for a parent-lead session with all the toys out and an instructor 
available for questions.  
 

Term 1 2023 
 

Term 1 2023 starts back 30 January 2023. We are very excited to see your smiling faces!  
 
Happy Holidays and happy summer break! 
 
As always if you have any questions or feedback, please let us know on eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 

 
Julia ☺  

 


